
           

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol donated aluminum ring-pulls and money to Pollution Control 
Department of the Ministry of Natural Resources and Environment for making of 
prosthetic limbs 

 

 On 27 May 2022 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol 

University (ICT Mahidol), led by Lect. Pagaporn Pengsart, Deputy Dean for Engineering and 

Systems, together with Mrs. Amornrat Chairat, Deputy Dean for Resources Administration,  

Mr. Unnop Sathirapunya, Senior Advisor for Engineering and Systems, as well as, many staff, 

donated 62 kilograms of aluminum ring-pulls and 6,200 Baht to Pollution Control Department of 

the Ministry of Natural Resources and Environment. The aluminum ring-pulls are going to be used 

on the project, "Aluminum Donation Project for the Making of Prosthetic Limbs for the Disabled”.  

 

 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/aluminum-ring-pulls-donation/ 
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